
 

 

 

 

September 5, 2018 

 

Palram Americas, Inc. Proposition 65 Notice  

 

Palram Americas, Inc. strongly values its relationships with its customers and wants to 
be certain we abide by, and provide resources to our customers regarding relevant 
environmental health and safety regulations.  

Palram Americas, Inc. issues the following notice for your reference regarding 
compliance with California Proposition 65 (“Prop 65”).  New Prop 65 warning label 
requirements apply to the sale of products in the state of California.  These new 
regulations are effective August 30, 2018. The new regulations update warning 
requirements for products sold in California that contain certain chemicals identified by 
the state of California to cause reproductive harm or cancer. Manufacturers of 
polycarbonate and PVC sheet products are required by the Prop 65 regulation to 
comply with the new labeling regulation for products that are sold in California. When 
such products contain chemicals on the Prop 65 list and exposure to the listed 
chemicals are above the Maximum Allowable Dose Levels (MADLs) or No Significant 
Risk Levels (NSRLs) published by the Office of Environmental Health Hazard 
Assessment (OEHHA), a Prop 65 compliant warning label is to be applied to the 
product.  

Palram Americas, Inc. has Prop 65 compliant labels available upon request to 
distribution customers that choose to sell polycarbonate and PVC sheet products and 
thus label certain of their products for sale in and into California.  The regulations also 
require that Palram Americas, Inc. place a warning in the Product Safety Data Sheets 
(PSDS) for products that contain OEHHA listed chemicals above the MADLs or NSRLs. 
Updated PSDS’s are enclosed with this letter for reference.  

Thank you for your continued business, and for your attention to important regulatory 
compliance issues.  

 

Disclaimer:  This notice from Palram is for your information, but does not constitute legal advice, and you 
should rely on your legal counsel for formal legal advice. The information in this notice is provided for 
general informational purposes only, and the information in this notice may not fully or accurately reflect 
relevant law as may be applicable to specific factual or legal issues.   


